
As a lifelong citizen of Oregon I appeal to all Oregon legislators to think of the 

consequences of passing SB978. This bill stands the risk of making criminals out of 

many Oregon citizens and will have little to no effect on gun violence. Please ask 

yourself if this law would have prevented any of the school or church massacres over 

the past several years. I believe if you are honest with yourselves your answer will be 

no. Although this bill will have the effect on some to make us “feel good” thinking we are 

doing our part to curb gun violence, the reality is it accomplishes absolutely nothing. 

 

Thank you for this opportunity to voice my opinion 

 

Wayne Buehner 

Gresham Oregon 

 


